@ BELLSOUTH

BellSouth Interconnection Services
675 West Peachtree Street
Atlanta, Georgia 30375

Carrier Notification

SN91082738

Date: November 20, 2001

To: Competitive Local Exchange Carriers (CLECS)

Subject: CLECs - Reminder of Reservation Timeframes for Manual and Electronic Loop

Makeup (LMU)
This is a reminder that if a CLEC submits a request for LMU with a reservation, either manual or
electronic, reservations of facilities will be held for four (4) business days. Reservations that are
not used for placing a facility service order within the four (4) business days will thereafter be
canceled and the reservations will no longer be available for use by the CLEC.

This reminder will be applied if not in conflict with the terms and conditions regarding LMU
contained within the CLEC’s Interconnection Agreement.

Please contact your BellSouth account team representative with any questions.
Sincerely,
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY JIM BRINKLEY

Jim Brinkley — Senior Director
BellSouth Interconnection Services

927dh7534404
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